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Members,

As our cruising season has come to an end for another year,
I can’t say enough how thankful I am to the members that
show up and make our cruises successful. As you are aware,
next year is in limbo on where we will be hosting our
cruises. As I receive information, I will pass it on to the
membership.

For those that attended the trunk and treat cruise, hopefully
you had as much fun as the kids that attended. The lot was
packed with both cars/trucks and kids.

Even though the cruising season is over, we still have a few
obligations to complete from our fundraiser cruise ins. This
month we will be purchasing and delivering turkeys to two
local churches as well as the American Legion Post #276.
We will also be shopping and delivering toys to the
Salvation Army Boys and Girls Club of Glen Burnie. Thank
you again for coming out and supporting these great causes.

Without our members, Lost in the 50s cannot succeed
without you and your support. To those members who have
paid their dues or have made contributions, we thank you.
For those of you who have not yet paid their dues, there is
still time. Please bring your dues to one of monthly
meetings or mail them to the LITF, P.O. Box 115, Glen
Burnie, MD 21060.

On behalf of Lost in the 50s, I would like to wish everyone a
happy and safe Thanksgiving.

Mike

1



Next Club meeting
Tuesday, December 5th 2023
630pm Board/ 730pm General

Harundale Presbyterian

Get Well/ Thinking of You💐

Our Deepest Sympathy To🙏

Richard Lord (Reinecke) Sr. Family

Diana Brown On the passing of her husband
George

New Members

Erin Edwards with a Black 1974 MGB Roadster

Anniversaries❤

Bruce & Anne Duke 11-03
Bob & Carol Eveson 11-5
David & Phyllis Proctor 11-7
Kevin & Patty Napier 11-10
Frank & Robin Helwig 11-13
Ron & Michele Smith 11-14
Ed & Nancy King 11-30

Johnny Taylor 11-1
Erin Edwards 11-3

Christopher Watkins 11-3
Roy Ringrose 11-4
Pam Hopkins 11-6
Karen Pope 11-6

Birthday's

Hampton Knelly 11-7
Bob Pittman 11-11
Rick Sadler 11-13

Melissa Shook 11-13
Jennifer Bolton 11-18

Janet Blair 11-21
Mike Mulherin 11-21

Stephanie Reagan 11-22
Henry Brukiewa 11-24

Linda Cann 11-24
Michael Errico 11-26

Like👍 us on Facebook@lostn50s
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2024 Officers and Board Nominations
OFFICERS
President - Mike Arrington (I)

Vice President - Dave Proctor (I)

Treasurer - Pam Kozma (I)

Recording Secretary - Dawn Arrington (I)

Corresponding Secretary – Christie McDevitt (I)

Historian - Ronnie Hobbs-Campbell (I)

Activities Chairperson – VACANT

Membership Chairperson - Phyllis Proctor (I)

Sergeant at Arms - Virgil Graham (I)

BOARD MEMBERS
(5 Members)

Chet Ackerman (I)
Carl Blazek
Billy Helmick (I)
Walt Miller, IV (I)
Clark Walker (I)
I = Incumbent (currently holds position)
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Lost in the 50’s Custom Car Club of Maryland
Proposed Revision to By-laws December 2022

No proposed revisions requested.
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RECIPE OF THE MONTH

I found this recipe on the website www.recipetineats.com It was really tasty.

Slow Cooker Beef Brisket with BBQ Sauce

Instructions:

● Mix Rub ingredients. Rub all over brisket. If
time permits, leave for 30 minutes – 24 hours
in the fridge

● Combine BBQ Sauce ingredients in a slow
cooker. Mix then add the brisket – squish it in
if needed

● Slow cook in slow cooker for 8 hours (3 lb) to
10 hours (4 lb).

● Remove brisket onto a tray.
● Pour liquid in slow cooker into a saucepan.

Bring to simmer over medium high heat and
reduce until it thickens to a syrup consistency
(it thickens more as it cools).

● Meanwhile, drizzle brisket with oil then roast
in a 200C/390F oven for 15 minutes until
brown spots appear. Remove then baste
generously with Sauce, then return to oven
for 5 minutes. Remove and baste again, then
return to oven for 5 – 10 minutes until it
caramelizes

TO SERVE: Slice brisket thinly across the grain and serve with remaining BBQ Sauce. This is
terrific served as a meal with sides or piled high onto rolls with Coleslaw as sliders.

We always appreciate when members share their recipes. If you would like one of your
recipes included in the newsletter, please email it to me at phylmarie18@comcast.net or give
it to me at the lot on Saturday night.
Thank you,
Phyllis

MEMBERSHIP Wewelcome newmembers to join the club. Owners of cars 30 years and
older can have the family benefits of the club for just $20 a year! To join, please contact
Phyllis Proctor, Membership Chairperson for an application. We encourage you to come
to our meetings and cruise nights and see what we are all about! For more information,
contact Phyllis at 443-514-5990 or phylmarie18@comcast.net
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A great “FALL” weather morning greeted us on
Sunday, October 22, as wemet at Marley Station Mall.
A group of Lost In The
50’s folks gathered and
were led by Joe and
Doris Bouchet as we
headed to Skipper’s Pier
in Deale, Md. Joe drives
at a great pace to insure

that we don’t get too far apart. Good
autumn colors were with us all of the
way as wemeandered through the countryside south of Annapolis.

Dawn and Mike unfurled our banner
and a neat snapshot was taken
before wemoved inside for lunch.
The highlight during our stay was
watching Jack Stephanmake a
couple of beers disappear without
seemingly drinking them. Theman
is amazing. One of the servers was

then able to get the Ravens
game on their big TV. It was a
perfect way to wrap up a
good time with our club
members. If you didn’t make
the journey with us,
hopefully you’ll be able to
join us next year.
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Club Picnic 2023
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Upcoming events
We have the following events planned -

December 2nd - Club Christmas Dinner, Olive Grove Restaurant, 705 N. Hammonds Ferry
Road, Linthicum Heights, MD 21090 - 6:00-9:30pm - more details to come
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